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Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents had a brilliant day on Tuesday 22 September, when we held a sponsored
walk around our garden; we organised the event instead of our usual Coffee Morning to raise money for Macmillan Cancer

Support.

Our staff dressed up in Macmillan green and we even had our own Fiona from Shrek in attendance for the day! We made a special

'Woodstock Sponsored Walk' banner for the occasion and enjoyed doing some face painting with our residents too.

Our residents and staff ran, walked or were pushed in their wheelchairs around our garden, with everyone really getting

involved and embracing the spirit of fundraising.

Our ladies and gents were given a card with their name on, which was stamped every time they completed a lap. Family members

kindly sponsored them 25p per lap. Our residents were unstoppable on the day, with many doing over twenty laps! Fantastic!

All our staff took part and our Manager Nicola was on hand to stamp cards ....and make sure there was no overtaking or cheating

going on!

A massive 'well done' to everybody for their fantastic efforts to raise money for such a worthy cause. And a great big thank you to

our families for their support.
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Well done to everyone for getting involved!
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